
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CORRIGENDUM 

With reference to our “Tender Notice” Procurement Reference No. KPITB/21/IFB/039, for 

“Procurement of Laptop”, issued with the bid submission date of 22nd October, 2021, has 

been extended till 01st November, 2021 at 11:00 AM. Therefore the closing date for the 

submission of bid shall be considered as 1st November, 2021 at 11:00 AM whereas the 

bids shall be opened on the same date at 11:30 AM.  

 

All other terms and conditions of the bid shall remain unchanged.  

 

 

 

Assistant Director Procurement, 

Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Information Technology Board (KPITB) 

Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, 

134-Industrial Estate, Hayatabad, 

Peshawar, Pakistan. 

   


